
 
 
 
 
 

September 26, 2019 
 
Randy Savage  
2413 US HWY 50 
Florence, KS 66851 
 
Blake, 
 
We received notification of your next step in the Doyle North wind project today 
and wanted to let you know we are excited to see this project move forward!  In 
our opinion this would be an excellent step for our county, our local towns, and 
local landowners in their efforts to keep our county viable for the next several 
decades. In short, we are fully behind Expedition Wind in seeing this project to 
fruition. 
 
Thanks for your efforts in making Marion County a thriving place to live! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Randy and Kelli Savage  
 
 
 


